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Omaha Public Power District
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September 18, 2019 ‘
’ nt and Energy
19-EA-254 NE!%?pt of En\ngeng% t an

Via FedEx

Daniel LeMaistre

Waste Management Section Supervisor

Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy
1200 N Street, Suite 400

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

Subject: OPPD Nebraska City Station Unit 1 Fossil Fuel Ash Landfill Closure
Facility ID 58343, Permit Number NE00054712

Dear Mr. LeMaistre:

The Omaha Public Power District is writing to inform the Nebraska Department of
Environment and Energy (NDEE) that the Nebraska City Station Unit 1 Fossil Fuel Ash
Landfill is approximately 180 days from closure.

OPPD will have to continue to place ash in the landfill during closure to manage the
stormwater drainage system. The contract will be out for bid early in 2020 and
construction is anticipated to be completed by the end of the year. Once a contract is in
place, OPPD will provide NDEE a construction schedule. The work will be completed in
accordance with the approved Closure and the Construction Quality Assurance Plans.

Contact me if you have any question concerning this notification, I can be reached by
phone at 531-226-2308 or via email at mrhansen@oppd.com.

Sincerely,

y P e —

Mark Hansen
Environmental Affairs Administrator
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